
Letter of Notification: Revised Guidelines for 

Child Protection Policy 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of the revised guidelines for our Child Protection Policy, effective 

[Insert Effective Date]. These guidelines have been updated to ensure the safety and well-being 

of all children in our care, as well as to comply with the latest regulations and best practices. 

The key changes include: 

• Enhanced reporting procedures for suspected abuse. 

• Updated training requirements for staff and volunteers. 

• Clearer definitions of abuse and neglect. 

• Stronger partnerships with local child protection agencies. 

We encourage you to review the revised guidelines in detail and familiarize yourself with the 

changes. A copy of the updated policy will be available on our website and distributed to all staff 

and stakeholders. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to safeguarding children and for your cooperation in 

implementing these important updates. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


